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Renewables Obligation: Guidance for Suppliers 

 
EDF Energy is one of the UK’s largest energy companies with activities throughout the 
energy chain.  Our interests include nuclear, coal and gas-fired electricity generation, 
renewables, storage, and energy supply to end users.  We have over five million electricity 
and gas customer accounts in the UK, including residential and business users. 
 
EDF Energy has no comments to make regarding the draft guidance.  The guidance seems 
clear and reflects a sensible approach to the changes required.  However, we anticipate 
that the guidance will be updated to reflect any changes to the date of implementation of 
the Electricity Intensive Industries (EIIs) exemption scheme.   
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the issues raised in our response or have any queries, 
please contact Martin Pearce on 0208 9352726, or myself. 
 
I confirm that this letter and its attachment may be published on Ofgem’s website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Delamare 
Head of Customers Policy and Regulation 
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Attachment  

Renewables Obligation: Guidance for Suppliers 

EDF Energy’s response to your questions 

 
Q1. Are there any aspects of updated sections of this guidance that could be 

made clearer or improved? If so, please provide specific comments including 
section references. 

 
 
 
Q2. Are there any omissions in this guidance? If so, please provide comments. 
 
 
 
Q3. Do you feel that the approach we are taking in administering the exemption 

is sensible? If not, please provide comments. 
 
 
 
EDF Energy 
November 2017 
 


